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Holidays & Important Dates - Year 2021/2022 

 Description From Date (inclusive) To Date (inclusive) 

New Madrasah Year starts on Wednesday 1st September 2021 
New Reception Class starts on Monday 6th September 2021 

Te
rm

 1
 Staff Inset Day Tuesday 31st August 2021 Tuesday 31st August 2021 

Mid-Term 1 Holiday Monday 25th October 2021 Friday 29th October 2021 

Winter Break Holiday Monday 20th December 2021 Monday 3rd January 2022 

Term 1 Examinations Monday 31st January 2022 Friday 11th February 2022 

Early Spring Holidays Monday 14th February 2022 Friday 18th February 2022 

Term 2 begins on Monday 21st February 2022 
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rm

 2
 

Mid-Spring Holidays Friday 15th April 2022 Monday 18th April 2022 

Eid-ul-Fitr Holidays Monday 25th April 2022 Friday 6th May 2022 

Early Summer Holidays Monday 30th May 2022 Friday 3rd June 2022 

End of Year Examinations Monday 20th June 2022 Friday 1st July 2022 

Summer Holidays Monday 25th July 2022 Thursday 1st September 2022 

Staff Inset Day Friday 2nd September 2022 Friday 2nd September 2022 

New Madrasah Year starts on Monday 5th September 2022 
New Reception Class starts on Monday 12th September 2022 

Please note that the Madrasah will be having three major holidays. These are mainly aligned with school holidays 

including half terms and bank holidays.  We have decided to continue Madrasah during the school easter holidays 

and have the last 2 weeks ok Ramadhan off, to enable more worship during the big nights. 

 

Madrasah will continue in the Holy Month of Ramadhan, from 6.00pm to 7.30pm.  All parents are humbly 

requested to book their holidays within these dates to minimise Madrasah absences.  Absences have a great impact 

on your children’s education AND upon the entire class. Absent pupils are a burden on the class and the teacher. Use 

the above dates to plan your holidays.  

 

Please note for Hafiz Class students will be required to attend on Saturday’s, but they will get 1 Saturday off 

every 4th weekend. 

 

Please remember to inform us every time your child is absent from the Madrasah.  If the Madrasah is not aware of 

the absence, then a telephone call should be made to the Madrasah on the day informing them of the absence, the 

reason of absence and the likely return date.  If the Madrasah is not notified, an unauthorised absence will be 

recorded against the child’s attendance record.  

We would like to remind all parents that ‘The Madrasah Management’ needs to be notified of all absences of 5 

days or more.  Absences of less than five days should be notified to the teacher. All notifications must be 

submitted through the “Holiday Notification form” (can be obtained from the Madrasah or downloaded from the 

website).  Where the Madrasah is notified at least 7 Madrasah days in advance, we will try our best to give some 

Sabaq etc. to your child.  Please keep this paper safe and store the dates in your phones! 
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